
Questions on Early Childhood 
Screening? 

 

 

Northfield Public Schools (ISD 
#659) has answers: 

 

One of the milestones of a child’s development is early childhood screening. 
This is a free service provided by Northfield Public Schools.  

Minnesota requires all children attending kindergarten in a public school 
complete a screening. Ideally, children should be screened as soon as 
possible after their third birthday in order to identify potential health and 
development concerns. 

Make a screening 
appointment if: 

Areas screened: 

 You are new to the district. 
 Your child is 3 years old and 

has not been screened. 
 You have concerns about a 

child who is younger than 3 
years old. 

 Your child is entering 
kindergarten in the fall and 
has not been screened. 

 Vision 
 Hearing 
 Growth 
 Immunization status 
 Development  

 

More Information: 

Website:   http://northfieldschools.org/communityservices/early-childhood/early-childhood-
screening/ 

Phone:      507.645.1200 (between 7:45 a.m. & 4:00 p.m.) 


